
New Research! 

The Supported Parenting Project  

All parents need support. We are       

investigating the support needs of 

moms and dads who have difficulties 

with learning or remembering, and  

we need your help 

If you take part in this project you will be interviewed by a researcher.  

A researcher will meet with you at your home, or somewhere else if you 

prefer. The researcher will ask you some questions about your family 

and community, and the kind of help you might like with parenting.   

 Upon completion of this project participants will receive a summary 

of what we learn, and a $30 gift card to thank them for their time.  

 If you have any questions, or would like to participate in this             

project, please contact Dr Amber Savage at (780) 492-8568                   

or by email: fdsa@ualberta.ca 

This research is funded by the Social Sciences and Humanities Research Council of Canada and was 

approved by the University of Alberta Research Ethics Board (780 492 2615)  

Are you now, or are you soon-to-be a parent? 

Do you have any difficulty with learning or remembering? 




